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Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais, 
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Office of the Head of Finance, Finance Department, 

Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  

T. 01 222 2102/3  F. 01 222 2476  E. finoff@dublincity.ie  

 

 
Deirdre Ní Raghallaigh 
A/Executive Manager, 
Chief Executive Office, 
Block 4, Floor 4. 

29th November 2016 

 
 
Re: Tracking system for legislative change 
 
 
Dear Deirdre, 
 
At its meeting held on 17th November 2016, the Finance Strategic Policy Committee considered 
the impact of legislation change regarding rates exemptions.  
 
It was noted by members that currently there is no tracking system available for notifying city 
councillors of legislative change that is under review in the Houses of the Oireachtas.   
 
It was agreed that this matter would be referred to the Protocol Committee for consideration 
and progressing.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
_________________ 
Kathy Quinn 
Head of Finance 
With responsibility for Information & Communications Technology 
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